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भारत सरकार/ Government of India 

संचार मंũालय /Ministry of Communications 
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 Dated 25.10.2024 

Subject: Minutes of Meeting held under the chairmanship of Sr. DDG, 
NCCS with the OEMs to discuss issues faced by them in 
application for various products under MTCTE for security 
certification -reg. 

   An online meeting was held with the OEMs on 24-Oct-2O24 16:00 
hrs under the chairmanship of Sr. DDG, NCCS for a review of applications to 
be filed by applicants for security certification of IP Router and Wi-Fi CPE 
products. The list of participants is attached as Annexure-A. 

2. At the outset DDG(SC&HQ), NCCS welcomed all the participants and 
urged them again to file all the applications for security certification which 
the OEMs intend to for availing the benefit of pro-tem certificate and also 
informed them that no extension of due date for pro-tem certificate application 
has been envisaged. Further, the applicants were informed about the 
clarification dated 24.10.2024 issued by the NCCS office regarding applying 
for security certification for products under various categories. 

3. The following action points emerged during the meeting: 

 The OEMs were advised to refer to the NCCS website for clarifications 
already issued regarding models grouping and applying under various 
categories. 

 It was clarified that there would be no extension of date in applying for 
pro-tem certificate. However, some additional time may be considered, 
if requested by the applicant, for submission of self-declaration on 
compliance to ITSAR clauses, in case of cloud-based IP Routers. 

 The OEMs who had already applied for security certificate before the 
notification of pro-tem certificate and want their existing applications 
to be converted to pro-tem certificate may approach NCCS for uploading 
of Declaration documents. 

 The OEMs/applicants were asked to complete their applications before 
the due date and were assured of continuous support from NCCS office 
in the application process in application filing process on Saturday and 
Sunday. 

 OEMs were requested to provide an indicative number of applications 
that they would be filing by the 30.10.2024 so as to decide appropriate 
resource allocation for processing of the applications. 

4. The meeting ended with thanks to the Chair. 
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This issues with approval of competent authority. 

Encl: As Above. 

(Sumit Singh) 
ADG(SC-I) 

NCCS 
To, 

1. All OEMs/Participants/Applicants - through NCCS website 
 
 
Copy to, 

1. Member(S), DCC  
2. DDG(SA), DoT HQ  
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